
Dear BBQ Team:


On behalf of the Committee of The Fire In the Foothills BBQ Festival, we would like to thank you for your 
interest in participating in the annual BBQ Cook-off. This is our 2nd Annual competition, we anticipate to it 
grow each coming year and we will strive to make it bigger and better each time!


Best Regards,


Darrell Calloway

Organizer, The Fire In The Foothills BBQ Festival
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